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As a single working parent of a young child I feel strongly that by mail voting is a 

great system and helps Oregonians to turn out and vote. This allows me to take my 

time to read through the ballot measures as I vote, rather than try to figure it out in a 

voting booth. Please maintain our current by mail voting system as it helps people to 

access and utilize their voting rights.  


